
  

 

 

 

 

 

This Bondi Precinct meeting will be held 
in person. 

VENUE: Waverley Council Chambers  
3rd Floor 

Corner of Bondi Road and Paul Street, 
Bondi Junction 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Face to face Precinct Committee meetings 
return 

As per current Public Health Orders, in person 
Precinct Committee Meetings can resume. 
Council encourages meeting participants to 

follow all current NSW Health advice relating 
to social distancing, vaccinations, rules and 

restrictions to stay COVID-safe. 

 

    AGENDA 

• Welcome 

• Minutes of Previous meeting 

• Matters arising from previous meeting 

• Annual General Meeting – Election of 
Precinct Executive Committee 

• DA Update  

• Traffic  

• Transport 

• General Business 
 
THIS IS A PUBLIC MEETING. ALL ARE WELCOME! 
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SUBSCRIBE TO WAVERLEY WEEKLY 

 
You can now stay up to date with what’s 

happening in your neighbourhood with our 
Waverley Weekly newsletter. 

 Everything you need to know about what your 
Council is doing for you will be delivered 

straight to your inbox every Thursday 
afternoon. 

Sign up now at waverley.nsw.gov.au/subscribe 

 
 

The Precinct system is a means of 
communication between residents and 

Council. You can have your say, chat with your 
Ward Councillors who usually attend these 

meetings or bring any questions you want to 
ask. This is your opportunity as residents to ask 

them questions. 

THIS IS A PUBLIC MEETING.  
ALL ARE WELCOME! 

 

WARD COUNCILLORS 
Clr Leon Goltsman (Liberal)  

Phone 8006 2799 
Leon.Goltsman@waverley.nsw.gov.au 

Clr Michelle Gray (Labor)  
Phone 0402 045 368 

michelle.gray@waverley.nsw.gov.au 
Clr Dominic Wy Kanak (Greens) 

Phone 0499 291 333 
 Dominic.Kanak@waverley.nsw.gov.au  
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